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The southern end of Avery County may get an ambulance

unit- if the commissioners give the okay.

The Avery County School Board says it is alright to keep the unit on Riverside Elementary
School property, provided stipulations like a separate entrance exist. Board members have also
approved the 2007-2008 school calendar. Avery kids will have Good Friday off this year, putting
to rest the dissent over this year's calendar. Spring Break 2008 will be held April 21st through
25th in Avery County Schools




